
 
 

Monday 16th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To support the children’s learning in the Thematic curriculum, we have organised a visit to 
the British Museum.  
 
Children will be visiting on Friday 3rd February 2023. We will leave school at 9.15am 
and return by 3:15pm.  We will be travelling by train and then a walk to the Tower of 
London. We have successfully applied for free train travel.  
 
Please ensure that your child wears full school uniform and sensible walking shoes as we 
will be outside for the majority of the day and a lot of walking is involved. 
 
The children will be supervised by adults at all times. If you are available to come with us 
to help on the trip, please speak to your child’s teacher; there may be a place available. 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day, no glass bottles or sweets 
please.  If your child receives free school meals, and you would like the school to provide 
a packed lunch, please tick the box below and complete the form on the reverse of this 
letter, returning it to us no later than Thursday 26th January.  Please note that we 
are unable to provide packed lunches if a pre-order has not been placed by this 
date. 
 
Please sign and complete the permission slip below for your child to attend the trip and 
return it to your child’s class teacher no later than Thursday 26th January.   
     
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 5 Team 
_______________________________________________________________________                                 
Please return this part to the school office. 
 
 
I give permission for my child ______________________________of class __________ to 
visit the British Museum. 
 
Signed___________________________ 

Please tick if appropriate: 

My child receives free school meals and I would like a packed lunch provided. 
 

 


